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TO: The Honorable Shane E. Pendergrass, Chair 
 Members, House Health and Government Operations Committee 
 The Honorable Heather Bagnall 
  
FROM: J. Steven Wise 
 Pamela Metz Kasemeyer 
 Danna L. Kauffman 
  
DATE: January 25, 2022 
 
RE: SUPPORT – House Bill 180 – Interstate Medical Licensure Compact – Sunset Extension and 

Reporting 
 

 
 On behalf of the Maryland State Medical Society (MedChi) and the Maryland Chapter of the 
American College of Emergency Physicians (MDACEP), we submit this letter of support for House Bill 
180. 
 
 House Bill 180 simply extends Maryland’s participation in the Interstate Medical Licensure 
Compact (Compact) from September 30, 2022 until September 30, 2027.  The Compact is an important 
tool for physicians to more easily become licensed in multiple states.  Currently, 29 states are members of 
the Compact, having all joined since its inception in 2017. 
 
 MedChi and MDACEP request that the Committee give House Bill 180 a favorable report. 
 
For more information call: 
J. Steven Wise  
Pamela Metz Kasemeyer 
Danna L. Kauffman 
410-244-7000 
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